Dunn, Brandon

From: Newman, William

Sent: Wednesday, December 15, 2010 10:52 AM

To: Dunn, Brandon

Subject: RE: CPA2010-08 (RSW Comprehensive Plan Amendment)
Brandon:

The Solis Waste Division has no objection to the modifications requested by this amendment.

Bill Newman
Operations Manager
Solid Waste Division
(239) 533-8000

From: Dunn, Brandon

Sent: Tuesday, December 14, 2010 4:20 PM

To: Calvert, Daniel; Campbell, Gerald; Clark, Roger; Collins, Donna Marie; Dave Lindsay, East County Water Control
District; Dickerson, Kim (Mary); Eckenrode, Peter; Ellen Lindblad; Fredyma, John; Griffith, Douglas; Hock, Donna M.;
Horsting, Michael; Houck, Pamela; Karuna-Muni, Anura; Kevin Farrell, Sheriffs Office; Lee, Samuel; Lis, Carol; Loveland,
David; Maguire, Karen L; Manzo, Barbara; Meurer, Douglas; Miller, Janet; Moore, James; Myers, Steve; Newman, William;
Noe, Susan; Olson, Cathy; Osterhout, Thom; Ottolini, Roland; Pavese, Michael; Philpott, Josh; Price, Robert; Roberts,
Rickey; Sajgo, Gloria; Sampson, Lindsey; Stewart, Robert; Sweigert, Rebecca; Wayne Gale, Director Mosquito Control;
Wegis, Howard; Wilson, John; Wu, Lili; Zettel, Mary

Cc: Burris, Richard; Noble, Matthew; Ebaugh, Kathleen; Blackwell, Peter; Dunn, Brandon

Subject: CPA2010-08 (RSW Comprehensive Plan Amendment)

Hello all,
Planning staff are seeking a sufficiency review for the following amendment:

CPA2010-08 (RSW Comp Plan Amendment)

Amend Lee Plan Policy 1.2.7 and 47.3.4 of the Future Land Use and Transportation elements and Table 5(a)
Southwest Florida International Airport Development Schedule to modify the development parameters
allowed within the future non-aviation areas.

I have included a link to the application: http://www3.leegov.com/dcd3/NOI/CPA/CPA201008A1.pdf

The deadline for sufficiency comments is January 4, 2011.
Thank you very much. Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

‘z's’mndm @ @W, Senior Planner

Lee County Division of Planning
P.O. Box 398
Fort Myers, Florida 33902-0398

bdunn@leegov.com
239.533.8585 ext. 48809




Please nole: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from County Employees and officials regarding County business are
public records available to the public and media upon request. Your email communication may be subject to public disclosure.

Under Florida law, email addresses are public records. If you do nol want your email address released in response fo a public records request, do not send
electronic mail 1o this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in wriling.



